
Literacy  

 

The children are enjoying writing lists, 

postcards, stories, information writing 

and lovely stories, as well as writing 

Book Reviews to help their peers 

choose a book! 

 

Reception have been doing some 

fantastic observation drawings using a 

variety of media. 

  

Daily Reading 

 

Please continue sharing a book with 

your child.... 

              

Maths and Science in Year 1 

 

In maths the children have been using 

halving and doubling within problems. 

 

Our new Science topic is Sound. We 

will be looking at where sound comes 

from and how we hear it. We will be 

investigating what happens when 

sound has to go through different 

materials. 

 

Reception Maths 

The children are learning about 1 

more/ 1 less and have been looking at 

3D shapes and their properties. 

 

 

 

  
Homework: Please remember homework 

needs to be done in pencil. One Literacy 

and one Maths is due in every Monday. 

 

School Trip Money We are getting very 

excited about our trip to the zoo. If you 

have not returned the form and money, 

please do so soon and if you have any 

issues please speak to the class teacher or 

office staff. 

ICE ZONE 

 

We are continuing to learn about Africa 

and the animals that live there. 

 

Reminders 

PE kit: Plain white T shirt ,black shorts and 

black plimsolls. PE is Tuesdays, 

Wednesdays and Thursdays each week. 

 

Outside Equipment: Just a reminder, 

please do not allow younger children to 

play with or remove outside equipment 

that has been set up for the start of the 

day. 

 

Hot Weather Please make sure that your 

child comes to school with a sun hat, 

water bottle and rain coat.  
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